
Immediate Past Delegate Report 
September 23, 2017 

 
 This morning I lead my final new GR meeting.  There were     new GRs at this meeting. I 
would like to ask if they would stand for a moment so that you could meet them. I have really 
enjoyed this job and I know Diane will do a great job for the next 3 years. 
 
 I have continued with my other duties including Chairing the State Fair committee.  I 
have been a part of the Finance committee, the Policy committee and the Web committee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth S. 


